
 
     
High Commission of india  
Canberra   
  
  
Press Release  
  
Closure of Honorary Consulate of India in Perth (WA)  
  
  
It has been decided to close down the Honorary Consulate in Perth with immediate 
effect.  Thus, there will no longer be an Honorary Consul of India in Perth.  
  
The post will remain vacant till further notice.  
  
Applicants for all consular services may kindly contact VFS, Perth at:  
  
India Passport & Visa Service Centre  
Goodearth Hotel  
195 Adelaide Terrace   
Perth WA  
         Tel: 08-92219530   
  
In case there is any requirement of emergency services, applicants may kindly 
contact the High Commission of India at the following coordinates:  
  
High Commission of India  
3-5, Moonah Place   
Yarralumla   
ACT 2600  
  
Mr. R.K.KAPOOR 
Second Secretary (Consular)  
Mobile: 0432 585 493 
Email: ssec@hcindia-au.org / passport.canberra@hcindia-au.org  
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